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From: Dianne Laronde <diannelaronde@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 1:31 PM

To: Roxanne St. Germain

Subject: TCM opening

Hi Roxanne;

Would you please ask one or more of our councillors if anyone could do an appreciation speech for TCM June 30th as

it is our 10th year of operation and we would look fondly on a small token of recognition for the benefits we have
created for Temagami.

Thanks so much

Dianne
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